ulance Association

Board of Directors Meeting
July 9, 2020 ]
OAA Headquarters

7:00 P,

The meeting was opened at 7:00 pm by the Chairman,
Present were members James Fmst, Maddie Dodson, Patrick Gannon, Susan Schiavi, Ed Hardy, Robert
DeBisschop, Executive Director Madelene Taggart

Audience

New Business
1 -,

Adjour

Submitted Subject to Approval

Rebert DeBisschop, Chainman

Oxford Ambulance Assogiation

There was no audience participation,
O1d Business

1.

2.

ment: _
1. The mesting adjourned at8:25 on amotion by Ed, seconded by Maddie and ap

The minutes of the March 16, 2020 meeting were approved on a motion by Ed, seconded by
Patrick, voted 6100

201920 Town budget is finished; .a final accounting from the Financial Director is anticipated.
Most of the line itens are still at or below allowances, the exception being vehicle maintenance
due to; powe_r jeader repairs. Madelene alse provided the accrual aceount summaries through June
( ining account summary for the fiscal year. Patrick made a motien 10 agccept the
;repents a5 p= ented, seconded by Maddie and voted 6 100,

Thhe 2020-21 Town budget was approved without any changes to the QAA budget we submitted.
The Town did not approve any sapital expenditures for 2020-21. Therefore QAA will not be able
to mgplace any radios this year,

Vehicle Status: All 3 ambuiances are running end in servige. There have been many oceasions in

 the past month when all 3 have been on calls at the same time. Regular maintenance is ongoing,

CE. Mlnor issnes of a window on 49, the bumper on

but 40 is particurly requi ing. Q@ntmumg Servig
30 and blgaagh @razmg of pl i .

2 ¢ :fm final detail finishing including graphics.

Coronavims;
2. Madelene has secured masks, gloves, other PPE required and working with Emergency
Management and the First Selectman to supply needed resources..

b. OAA will be gble to use one of the Board of Ed campus! buldings for CMT festing,
VEMS Contract, Bob made a motiien to ge into tive session to discuss the VEMS contract.
Ed sep@pded rt‘ on and 'it passed O tp LO jo'b made. armot'icm to come .oni of executive

B@b pl'Q.Sﬁtlted a ps:r:fmange Qppra.lsal ‘@I ths: Executw 'D;r@&tor WJ.l_LG.h was discussed by all the
members. Contract information was not available fo arrive af 2 recommendation based on the
positive support expressed by all of the committee. A motion was made by james, seconded by
Sue to report a positve recommendation based on be appraisal. A meeting will be held August §
io finalize that recommendation.

B as
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